
Planning Committee 

 
PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISIT – NOTE OF MEETING 

 
Tuesday 3rd October, 2023 

 
 
 
LA04/2022/0118/F - The proposed erection of 46No.apartment units over three story's, 
with associated car parking site and landscaping works and the alteration of an existing 
vehicular access. 146 Parkgate Avenue, Strandtown. 

 
 
 

Members Present:       Councillors Bell, Donnelly, Ferguson and McCann.   
 
 
 Officers in Attendance: Ms. C. Reville, Principal Planning Officer; and 
   Mr. R. Nolan, Planning Officer.  
   
    
 Apologies:    Councillor Garrett (Chairperson); and 
     Aldermen Lawlor and Rodgers; and 
     Councillors Anglin, Bradley, Brooks, Douglas, Maskey 

 
 

 
The Members and the officers convened at 146 Parkgate Avenue, Strandtown (12:15 
p.m.) for the purpose of undertaking the site visit in respect of the above application 
and to allow the Members to acquaint themselves with the location and the proposal at 
first hand. 

 
 The Members viewed the site with the proposed plans.  
 
 The visit concluded at 12.35 p.m. 
 


